Erratum

In the reply by F. Sitas et al. to the letter entitled ‘Incidence
of HIV infection in first-time blood donors’, which appeared
on p. 396 of the May 1995 SAMJ, there was an error in
Table I. The three figures of 198 065 under ‘New donors’ in
the left-hand column should have read 198,065. We
apologise to Dr Sitas and his co-authors for this mistake.




